
 

Cavalry 
Newsletter
22.11.2021

Last week in Year 5: Last week, Year 5 children had a focus on 
workhouses during the Victorian era. We have created very detailed 
non-chronological reports as well as fantastic setting descriptions about 
what life in a workhouse was like. In addition, we have also created 
amazing posters for Anti-Bullying Week.

  

Last week in Year 3:
Year 3 have enjoyed learning about performance poetry and we are 
working towards writing our own versions of the poem Stone Age, 
Bone Age! We have created a performance poetry toolkit, including 
using facial expressions, volume and actions, and have loved 
performing for our classmates! We even experimented with using 
percussion instruments to explore the beat and rhythm of some 
poems. 



Last week in Year 1: 
It was very busy in Year 1 last week. In addition to our fabulous phonics 
lessons, and learning about subtraction in Maths, we also had road safety 
week, anti bullying week, Children in Need, and even had Aliens stealing our 
underpants!   The children had lots of fun learning to cross the road safely, 
and made their own road and zebra crossing in the playground to practise.  
We spent a lot of time talking about what bullying is, what we can do if we are 
worried about bullying, and how we can help others to feel good with "one 
kind word".  Year 1 then shared their favourite stories about being kind, and 
celebrating our differences.  Simon Sock was a firm favourite! Ask them to tell 
you all about it, they will love the opportunity to tell you the story of the odd 
sock who wanted to be a pair.  Throughout the week year 1 have also been 
reading another of our favourites, Aliens Love Underpants.  The children had 
lots of fun writing about the cheeky aliens that they found in their drawers 
stealing their underpants.  There were lots of giggles and lots of beautifully 
written stories!  What a busy, fun-filled week! 

Thank you for your support as we raised money for BBC Children in Need. 
Our cake sales in school and nursery have raised a total of £250!
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Dates for your Diary:
Friday 26th November - Non-uniform day - please donate items for 
our Christmas Market
Monday 29th November at 5.15 p.m. - PTFA AGM online
Tuesday 30th November - Christmas market for the children
Friday 10th December - Christmas Jumper Day raising funds for 
Save the Children
Friday 10th December - Christmas Dinner Day
Friday 17th December - last day of term
All term dates for 2021 - 2022 are available on the school 
website.


